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U.S. 36 roadwork to start in Rawlins County 

The Kansas Department of Transportation plans to begin work on May 13 on a resurfacing 

project on a portion of U.S. 36 in Rawlins County. 

The 16-mile project extends from 8th Street in Atwood east to the Decatur County line. 

Surface recycle work will begin on 8 miles of the project, from 8th Street to near County 

Road 29, followed by a chip seal on the full 16 miles. Traffic will be reduced to one lane and 

directed by flaggers and a pilot car. Delays up to 15 minutes may be possible. KDOT 

expects work to be completed by the end of June, weather permitting. 

Dustrol Inc. of Towanda is the primary contractor for the $1.2 million project. For more 

information, contact KDOT area construction manager Todd Anderson at 785-953-6011 or 

todd.anderson@ks.gov.  

### 
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